

E: stmarysrydal@parra.catholic.edu.au www.stmarysrydalmere.catholic.edu.au



1 Myrtle Street Rydalmere NSW 2116

27th November 2018

Dear Parents.

Our swimming program commenced on Monday and is running very smoothly so far.

Please be advised that on Friday 30th November all students that are in swimming groups wearing Yellow, White or Orange caps will be participating in a clothed swim.

They will need to bring pyjamas with long sleeves and long pants to wear over their swimmers. If your children do not have winter pyjamas they can bring other long pants and a long sleeved t-shirt.

Students will be required to perform a number of safety activities in the water whilst fully clothed.

We would also suggest they bring a plastic bag for their wet clothes.

Your co-operation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Regards

Richard Blissenden

Principal